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Invitation to the meeting of Executive Board of the Union of the Baltic Cities 
 
  
 On behalf of the City of Kemi I have a pleasure to invite you to our city to 
 attend the UBC Executive Board Meeting from 25th to 27th February 2015. 
 
 The detailed program will be sent later.  
 
 If you have any questions related to the event, don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
  
 
 Tero Nissinen 
 Mayor 
 
  
 


